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Principal’s Pen

Kia oraWhānau,

Welcome back to school for Term 3. I hope everyone has
managed some quality family time over the break.

I would like to thank all of our school parents for coming
along to the parent teacher interviews during the last week of
Term 2. These are an important part of our school reporting
process and our teachers were buzzing after meeting with
you, and sharing the progress and success of their students.

Coming up is a major event on the school calendar. The Polar
Plunge is the annual fundraiser for our Year 6 Camp in
Dunedin in December. This camp is always a highlight of our
student’s time at Te Anau School and we all appreciate the
community support for this event. Please make sure you
have bought a raffle ticket, sponsored a Year 6 student or
have entered the plunge yourself. Get along to the Yacht
Club Beach on Sunday 30th July from 11am.

Ngāmihi nui,
Mark Hunter
Acting Principal

Welcome
We started the term with three extra students!
We welcomeAnna Linton, Tristan Dobson, and
Ollie Petrie to our school!

School News
Poppet Clothing School
Uniform Visit
Poppet Clothing will be at our school
TODAY Thursday 20th July outside the
office from 1:00pm to 3:15pm. Mobile
Eftpos will be available.

New School Hall Fundraiser
Raffle - 7 draws

Only $2.00 Per Ticket
Over $1400 worth of prizes!

Call into the office to buy a ticket or two!!!
Thank you to all our sponsors!!

Prizes
Real NZ Glow worm Caves Voucher 2 ad+2ch- Value $278
Paper Plus Food lovers package - Value $250
Southland Hamper - Value $250
Lakeside Service Centre Visa Prezzy Card - Value $200
Fiordland Outdoors - Into Nature Pass - Value $149
Fiordland Outdoors - Into Nature Pass - Value $149
Fiordland Outdoors - Into Nature Pass - Value $149



Sign In/Sign Out Reminder
As per our health and safety policy, if you are
staying longer than 30 minutes, please sign in
and out (when you leave, not before) when you
are helping out at school. This could be parent
help, clubs, etc. Many thanks.

Community Items

You can read the newsletter on our new website or

it is also available on our Facebook Page

School Hours
9am- 3pm (Children must not be at school before 8.30am)

Office Hours: 8.30am - 4pm

Contact Details & Bank Account Information (No Eftpos)
Web: www.teanau.school.nz Email: admin@teanau.school.nz Phone: 03 249 7131 Bank Acc No: 0317490005473 00

https://gmail.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=35b17634750e6117810f587c1&id=2130f67f33&e=b31467d746
https://gmail.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=35b17634750e6117810f587c1&id=dac047b7c5&e=b31467d746
http://www.teanau.school.nz
mailto:admin@teanau.school.nz
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